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AVOCA — Orvis Lam-
bertsen of Omaha, a former
resident of the Walnut and
Harlan areas, died suddenly
Thursday night at the Nebraska
Methodist Hospital, Omaha, at
age 58.

Funeral services will be
held here Tuesday at the
Berthusen-Knutson Funeral
Home, 2 p.m., with burial in the
Walnut Cemetery. Family will
meet friends tonight (Mon.,
May 12), 7:30-8:30 p.m., at
Berthusen-Knutson Funeral
lome.

Lambertsen was affiliated
withSwanson's grocery store in
larlan, and also resided in

Denison and Sioux City before
moving to the Omaha-Council
Bluffs area in 1966.

He is survived by two
daughters, Mrs. Russ
(Elizabeth) Reincke, Omaha,
and Mrs. Terry (Cheryl)
kelson, Okinawa; one son,
Tonrad of Glendo, Wyo.; his
nother, Anna of Harlan; one
irother, Dale of Harlan; and
seven grandchildren.


